



BIRTHDAYS:

Ouris~2/14 Elizabeth~9/28 Abigail~6/8/2011 Wicah~1/20/2013 Philip~1/8/2018

ANNIVERSARY: *November* 28, 2009

CONTACT INFORMATION:

chris.baran@fbbc.com www.fbbc.com/chrisbaran

FIELD ADDRESS:

P.O. Box 394

Cebu Central Post Office, Cebu City, Philippines 6000

PHONE NUMBER: (716)240-0824

SENDING CHURCH:

Faith Bible Baplist Church 8688 S Main St. Eden, NY 14057 www.fbbc.com (716)992-2091

Pastor Art Kohl SUPPORT ADDRESS:

Word for the World Baplist Winistries PO Box 849 Rossville, GA 30741 www.wftwbm.org (706)866-8826



Dear Pastor & Church Family,

"As cold waters to a thirsty soul, so is good news from a far country." Proverbs 25:25. Our faithful friends in the Philippines have seen God do amazing things, even as the pandemic drags on. North Cebu Baptist Church has continued to meet and fill the church house! Now, they are raising money for additional classrooms and a prophet's cottage. They already have raised enough to start the project once COVID restrictions lesson again. Pray for them, due to these regulations the children and teens are still not allowed to attend services.

The church in Bohol is less restricted and has started a Bible Institute! What they're lacking is the room to house the students! Pastor Suico and his family are currently fixing a bamboo hut for the men and housing the young ladies in their own home. Please pray for them as they seek permission to build a dorm for the ladies.

On Batayan Island, God has continued to use the Langbid family as a light in their community. Their feeding ministry for the children has been a wonderful testimony of God's provision in these hard days. Then, God did a miracle and gave them the money to purchase land for their future church building!

We're so thankful to partner with each of these faithful men and the churches they represent! As our family continues to support them, you have a part in their ministries too! We're excited to see God continue to grow these church plants and their faith!



PRAYER & PRAISE

• We thank the Lord for providing a wonderful OBGYN for Elizabeth and Moriah. The baby looks to be about six pounds and very healthy! *Please pray for a safe labor and delivery this October!*

We are His and He is Ours,

Chris Baran

Chris, Elizabeth, Abigail, Micah & Philip Baran (Psalm 28:7;Psalm 37:4-5)

"Delight thyself also in the LORD; and he shall give thee the desires of thine heart. Commit thy way unto the LORD; trust also in him; and he shall bring it to pass." Psalm 37:4-5